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File No. 30-174-7/2015-USOF-BB (Vol. IX) Dated: 17/03/2021

To,

All DoT Licensees

Subject: Committee constituted to “Review of the tariff for CANI bandwidth”-
Reg. submission of views on existing tariff

Reference: 30-174-7/2015-USOF-BB (Vol. IX) Dated 01.07.2020

As per the letter under reference, introductory tariff of bandwidth created
under Submarine Optical Fibre Cable Connectivity between Mainland (Chennai) and
Andaman & Nicobar Islands (CANI Project) was issued.

2. A Committee has been constituted to “Review of the tariff for CANI bandwidth”.

3. Committee held consultations with TSPs on 17.03.2021. Accordingly, it is
requested to submit your views on existing tariff of bandwidth created under
Submarine Optical Fibre Cable Connectivity between Mainland (Chennai) and
Andaman & Nicobar Islands (CANI Project) issued vide letter dated 01.07.2020. The
views may be mailed to vilas.burde@gov.in and kamal.bhagat@nic.in latest by
30.03.2021.

4. This issues with the approval of Competent Authority.

o
(Vilas Burde)
Director (VSB), USOF
Tel. No. 23724623
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